
Union disgusted 
On behalf of the executive of 

AUCE local I, which represents 
the library and clerical workers 
at UBC, 93 per cent of whom are 
women, we wish to express our 
disgust and repugnance with the 
university's complicity in the 
continuance of the Lady Godiva 
ride organized by the engineer-
ing undergraduate society. 

We would expect that the im-
age the university would like to 
put forth is that of an enlighten-
ed institution, striving to er-
radicate the inequity between 
men and women. 

This is far from the truth. By 
condoning this annual event the 
university administration makes 
a mockery of any claims that 
they are opposed to the sexist ac-
tivities of the engineers. Ap-
parently sexism still permeates 

the minds of members of the 
university administration and of 
the engineering undergraduate 
society. 

This lack of consciousness 
does nothing to enhance the opi-
nion presently held of engineers, 
the faculty of applied science, or 
the university as a whole. 

We consider tlie continuance 
of these activities to be insulting, 1 

and . not as mere "boyish" 
nonsense. Although directing 
this matter to you may draw 
some attention to this engineer-
ing undergraduate society event, 
to ignore such sexist behavior is 
worse. The onus is on you to 
prevent such events from occur-
ing in the future. 

Wendy Bice 
union co-ordinator 

AUCE local 1 
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